
    

Year Four 

Autumn Term 2025 

Mrs Banks, Mrs Winzor and Mrs Simmonds 

 

 Literacy 

In our literacy lessons this term 

we will begin with an in depth 

focus on all Year Four grammar 

areas including nouns, verbs and 

subjects. We will then be looking 

at narrative writing, newspaper 

reports and poetry in the lead up 

to Christmas.  

 

 

Maths 

In our maths lessons this term, we 

will begin by focusing on place value. 

We will then move on to addition and 

subtraction and finally finish the 

term exploring multiplication and 

division. 
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Science  

In science we will be investigating 

what happens to the food that we eat. 

We then move on to investigating 

whether materials can change state.  

 

 

Spellings  

This term we will be continuing to 

make our way through the LKS2 

statutory spellings. The children’s 

spellings will be given to them on a 

Wednesday for them to stick into 

their jotters. The spellings are also 

set on Spelling Shed each week for 

the children to use to practise.  
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Home Challenge  

Using what the children have 

learnt this term as a starting 

point, we are challenging them to 

create something to share with 

the class. This could be a poem, 

story, presentation, a dance, a 

song, in fact, it could be in any 

format they like! Please can their 

presentations be in school on the 

08.12.25. We look forward to 

seeing all the children’s amazing 

work!  

Foundation Subjects  

Geography: Looking at Europe as a whole with focus on Italy and its physical 

features. We will also cover earthquakes and volcanos. 

History: How we know so much about Ancient Greece and how can we work out  

what their everyday life was like.  

D and T: Designing, making and evaluating a book sleeve.  

Art: Explore how we can create sequenced imagery to share and tell stories. 

French: Pets, home life and describing ourselves.  

Personal Development: Exploring ‘Being Me in My World’ and ‘Celebrating     

Differences’.  

RE: How are why do people mark the significant events of life?  

What is the ‘Trinity’ and why is it important for Christians?  

PE: Developing skills: passing, moving, creating space and dribbling through a  

variety of sports.  

Computing: The internet, websites and webpages; audio editing and podcasts. 

Music: Sing a broad range of unison songs with a range of octave. Listen to  

recorded and live performances from a range of contexts.  
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Support: Please support your child by encouraging them to regularly read at home, complete their Reading Journal, 

practise their weekly spellings and learn their times tables. They can practise their times tables through Times Tables 

Rockstars. If you would like to contact us via email, please use the following email address: hello@stbreock.org.uk  
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